
SAN FELIPE DEL RIO CISD 
Press Release – January 9, 2025 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED BOARD MEETING DATE 

Notice is hereby given that the January 20, 2025 regularly scheduled meeting of the Board 

of Trustees of San Felipe Del Rio Consolidated Independent School District has been 

rescheduled for Tuesday, January 21, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. at the Student Performance 

Center and Administration Building Auditorium, 315 Griner St., Del Rio, Texas 78840.  

 


